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Dear Parents

Attendance & Punctuality.
School attendance to date is currently 97.07%, which is just above the school target- well done! Hopefully we can improve on this by the end of the term. 

Administration of Medicines in School Protocol.

Mrs Shaikh and Mrs Peers are trained to administer medicine in school that is prescribed by a child’s GP. Parents must sign a medicine form and hand it to either Mrs Shaikh or Mrs Peers who will sign the form and issue your child with a bracelet letting the teacher know what time your child needs to go to the office for their medicine. Only medicine prescribed by a doctor for that current illness will be administered unless there is a care plan in place. Forms and medicine must not be handed to any other staff member and children must not have medicine in their bags.

If your child needs antibiotics please ask you’re your GP whether it is possible for your child to have the 3 dose type, they can then have a dose before and after school and at bedtime. If your child needs a regular dose of paracetamol for pain or fever please consider whether your child is well enough to be in school- if in doubt your pharmacist or doctor can advise. 
The school office is open between 8.30am and 4pm only. Medicine will not be accepted at any other time unless agreed with Mrs Orrell. 

Mental Health Awareness- Play Day.
Thank you for your donations towards Kidscape. We had lots of activities going on in school today; arts and crafts, outdoor games, board games, role play, build and design activities, a music room, and relaxation activities. Feedback from the children was wonderful-one of the loveliest comment I have had was from a child who said, “It’s wonderful, I have had the opportunity to make new friends with children in other classes”.

Thank you to all my teachers and TA’s who have worked tirelessly to make today such a wonderful success and to my cleaners who will have the job of making sure classes are back to normal at the end of the day,

 Feedback from the children was wonderful. Please have a look at our website/twitter to see some of the pictures of our pupils working and playing cooperatively and enjoying learning.
Parent and Pupil Meetings.
Thank you to those parents who attended this week’s meetings with their child/ren, we hope you found the new format useful and informative. During the meetings teachers gave out login details for Kanexion, our online reporting system. If you are experiencing any issues with accessing your child’s details please let us know.
Items from Home. 
Over the last few weeks we have had a few children bringing in inappropriate items to school and sharing them with other pupils. This includes toyscand money to give to other pupils and more recently Snap Throw Bangers -This product is subject to specific safety warnings -
Warning: Not suitable for children under 10 years. For use under adult supervision
Warning: To be used under the direct supervision of an adult). Not for sale to persons under 16 years.

To avoid any upset or behaviour issues we ask that children are not allowed to bring these items into school. Thank you for your support with this matter. 
Parent Workshops.
We have had wonderful turn outs at our Families Connect and Science Workshops this week. Thank you for participating and supporting your children and our school- it is much appreciated. 
Safeguarding Concerns. 
If you have any concerns relating to safeguarding please speak to Mrs Radcliffe who is the school’s DSL, Mrs Orrell, Mrs Regan or Mrs Haggett. All members of the senior leadership team are trained as designated leaders for safeguarding. 

School and Parish Sunday Mass. 

Father Glover has arranged a School and Parish at 10.30am on Sunday 18th November. It is important that as many children as possible attend this Mass. Children will sit at the front of Church with staff. Mass should be finished for 11.30am. 

Fire Awareness Training.
There will be no afterschool club on Wednesday 21st November, this is so all staff can attend fire awareness training. It is essential your child is picked up on time as there will be no staff to supervise them after 3.30pm. 
Parent and child prayer service.
Early yeas/KS1 and KS2 remembrance prayer services- please remember to return your slips if you would like to attend- Monday and Tuesday 19/20th November.  

Diary Dates
Monday 12th November – Anti bullying week begins – children to wear odd socks on Monday!

Monday 12th November – Artist and author visit Yr 6.

Monday 12th November – Reception to Year 5 nasal flu vaccines.

Friday 16th November NSPCC assembly and workshops.

Friday 16th November – Non uniform day in exchange for donations towards the Christmas Fair- Toys/cosmetics
Monday 19th November – Height and weight checks R-Yr6 (school nurse team).

Monday 19th November -EYFS/KS1 Building the Kingdom parent and child prayer service and an opportunity to view the work completed by your child’s class- from 9.00am.

Tuesday 20th November- KS2 Building the Kingdom parent and child prayer service and an opportunity to view the work completed by your child’s class- from 9.00am

Thursday 22nd November – Non uniform day in exchange for donations towards the Christmas Fair - Grocery/chocolate
Friday 23rd November – EY/KS1 Vocabulary Parade Day – details to follow.  

Tuesday 27th November – Year 6 class Mass in school 2.45pm.

Thursday 29th November – KS2 sports at the Manchester Athletics Stadium, all day. This event is fully funded by school but your child will not be allowed to attend unless they have returned their permission slip (these will be sent out early next ½ term). Please make sure you slips are returned.
Christmas events
KS2 Music concert – Thursday 13th Dec   10.00am in Church

Parish Afternoon Tea – Thursday 13th Dec 2pm
Key Stage 1 Nativity – Friday 14th Dec pm 2pm
School Mass – Tuesday 18th December 9.10am

Pantomimes – Wednesday 19th December EY and KS1 morning, KS2 afternoon. Children will be having boxed packed lunch that day to free the hall up for the pantomimes. 

Christmas Dinner - Thursday 20th December

Christmas Parties – Friday 21st December – morning.

School closes for Christmas Holidays at 1pm Friday 21st December
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Working, Learning, Caring and playing together in God’s love.





St Anne’s RC Primary School


Moss Bank, Crumpsall, Manchester, M8 5AB


Tel: 0161 740 5995


Fax: 0161 795 0236


Headteacher : Mrs K Orrell (BEd Hons, NPQH)                                        


School Web site  www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk
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	OFSTED 2017: St Anne’s is a good school  where  pupils experience a

 broad and rich curriculum.
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